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Mrs Latifa Elbouabdellaoui, Director General of ICDT attended the High 
level Session on Arab Perspectives on WTO Accessions and The 
Multilateral Trading System in Abu Dhabi on 25th Feb 2024 with the 
presence of HE Dr. Ngozi Okonjo-Iwela Director General of WTO. 
Ministers of Trade of China, UAE, Saudi Arabia, Morocco, Comoros, 
Libya, Lebanon, Iraq, Yemen, Ethiopia, Serbia, Uzbekistan and Nepal 
participated in this Session. 



                                         

 
 
 

 

 



                                         

 
 


